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CITY OF MANSFIELD     Tim Theaker, Mayor   

  
______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

For Immediate Release 

 

Date:  July 23, 2019     Contact:  Mayor Tim Theaker 

        419-755-9626 
 

Subject:   Chick-fil-A Location for July 25, 2019 

 

 

Mansfield, OH-- Mayor Theaker has announced that Chick-fil-A will be in Mansfield on Thursday, 

July 25, 2019 from 11:30 a.m. until 7:30 p.m.  The Chick-fil-A food truck will be located in the 

parking lot of Crossroads Community Church located at 1188 Park Avenue West thanks to a 

gracious offer by Pastor Jesse Rider to use that location for this trial. 

 

Mayor Theaker is encouraging residents to continue patronize Chick-fil-A in an effort to get them 

to permanently locate a restaurant here in Mansfield.  According to Chick-fil-A, the last two weeks 

in Mansfield have broken records with the number of customers served. 

 

 

 

#### 

 

  


